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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
Volunteer Opportunities 

August 13, 2012 

 

We still need people to help with several of the volunteer opportunities that were listed in last week’s bulletin.  To refresh 

your memories: 

 

Help Welcome Back the Teachers & Staff to SHS – August 30 – NOTE DATE CHANGE! 

 As our students are enjoying the last few days of summer, the SHS staff will be hard at work preparing for another great 

year for our teens.  Help show them our appreciation by contributing to the Parent Association’s Staff Welcome Breakfast – 

breads, muffins, donuts, fruit, yogurt, quiche, hard boiled eggs, juice, etc. would all be appreciated.  Chris Stello and Doris 

Dix are heading up this event, if you are interested in helping them please contact Chris at clstello@wi.rr.com for further 

information.  

 

Faculty Lounge “Design on a Dime” – Committee Members Needed 

The SHS faculty lounge is in desperate need of a makeover. This effort will ideally be done during this summer so it is ready 

when our wonderful teachers and staff return in August. This job requires creativity, enthusiasm, some elbow grease and a 

few friends to help and we must do this on a shoestring budget. If you are interested, please stop into the lounge while you 

are at Registration on Thursday or Friday to have a look at the lounge and to get you thinking. Lindy Florsheim is 

coordinating volunteer work days over the next three weeks and would appreciate getting your ideas and having helping 

hands to share the work: Lflorsheim@weycogroup.com. 

  
AFS Supporter?  Like to Plan a Party?  We’ve Got a (Volunteer) Job for You! 

Shorewood AFS board has an opening for Hospitality Coordinator. Working with other board members and the AFS Club, 

this volunteer board position supervises set up and clean up, and supplies paper goods and water for AFS events. These 

events include the Welcome Picnic on August 22, Returnee Presentation on November 14, and the International Dessert 

Night January 29. He/she reserves space at the Village Center for the January event. In May he/she coordinates with the 

host of the Farewell Picnic. AFS also hosts the Showcase rehearsal pizza dinner at SHS. If you can help with this please 

contact Brian Schulteis at bschulteis@shorewood.k12.wi.us, or Ravenna Helson at rahelson@gmail.com. 

 

New Parent/Family Liaison 

Are you a returning SHS parent who would like to reach out to new families? Or are you a new SHS parent who’s had a 

child in the district for several years?  SHS is a very friendly place,  but sometimes new families report that it’s a bit hard to 

break into the parent circle (no more making connections while pushing swings at the playground), or that they were 

surprised by something that was not surprising to the returnees.  If you’d like to be a new parent liaison – please contact 

Lindy Florsheim at Lflorsheim@weycogroup.com.  Let’s make the transition as seamless for parents as new students 

usually report it is!   

 

Monday Muffins Chairperson(s) Needed 

Because we like our teachers and staff so much, and appreciate all that they do for our children throughout the year, we’d 

like to feed them on a more regular basis than we’ve been doing in years past.  Food is the universal sign of appreciation, 

isn’t it?  We are planning to provide morning snacks one Monday of each month – muffins, quick breads, etc. and since we 

like alliteration, we’ve decided to call it Monday Muffins.  But we need a chairperson or two for this.  The job will involve 

finding bakers and setter uppers each month for this event.  (Don’t worry….. you can use this bulletin to recruit!)  If you are 

interested in being a chairperson, please contact Lindy Florsheim at Lflorsheim@weycogroup.com. 

 

Did You Miss Last Week’s Bulletin?  

If so, view it and other past bulletins in the archive at www.shsparentassn.com.  
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Bulletin Submissions 

Send to news.shsparentassn@gmail.com or to Debbie@ederfamily.com.  

 

Do you like this Bulletin? 

Keep in mind that this bulletin is brought to you by the SHS Parent Association.  Directory Sales are our one and only 

fundraiser of the year.  Please support YOUR parent association by purchasing a student directory.  You can preorder at 

registration, and we expect to have them available for pick up during Open House on Sept 20.  Save some time and fill out 

your order form before you go to registration. 
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